NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC
Re: Chinese Holidays

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai wishes to inform the
public that the Consulate General will be closed during the following

Chinese Holidays:

15 to 16 September 2016 - Mid-Autumn Festival
01 to 07 October 2016 - National Day Holiday

The Consulate General will resume operations on 19 September
2016 and 10 October 2018, respectively.

In case of emergency of a Philippine national, please call emergency
hotline no. 139-174-77112.

For information.

Shanghai, 24 August 2016
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